
Dear Orangeville School District,

I hope that your school year has gotten off to a fantastic start! I am
pleased to inform you that as of February 1st, I will be continuing
my career here at Orangeville School District as your Interim K-12
principal for the remainder of the 23-24 school year. Additionally, I
will be transitioning into a PreK-5 principal position for the 24-25
school year. While this has been a mid-year adjustment for the district,
I would like to take a minute to reflect on the opportunity and future
of the school district as I work to transition into these new roles.

In keeping with the rich traditions of this school district and the unwavering support of the community
and families, I hope to continue the process of improving the educational experience for the students of
Orangeville. In the coming months, I look forward to working more in depth with the students and staff as
we finish out the year strong and congratulate the hard work that we have accomplished this year.
Additionally, I look forward to continuing to attend extracurricular events for students to see them
showcase their individual and team talents in a multitude of activities. I know that in my role as Athletic
Director, I was truly shown the pride and efforts put forth by this district to maintain and foster athletic
teams across multiple seasons.

Lastly, I ask that as a school district and community we come together and take a moment to remember
why we are here. We are here to provide students an academic career that will prepare them for future
endeavors as they grow up in an ever-changing world. I ask that we offer grace, positivity, and support
when needed and the continuous reinforcement of the importance of obtaining an education.

I am proud to call Orangeville School District my home in these new roles.. I look forward to great
things!

Sincerely,

Brad Kolar
Interim K-12 Principal


